
May	2025	Newsletter
	Hello	Families,
	
Welcome	to	the	beautiful	month	of	May!
Please	take	some	time	to	look	over	our
news	for	the	month.

Teacher	Appreciation	Week	(May	5-9):	Show
your	appreciation	for	your	child's	teachers.	A
small	"thank	you"	can	go	a	long	way.



Mother's	Day	is	May	11.	WCCC	would	like	to
wish	all	moms	a	very	Happy	Mother's	Day.	We
hope	that	you	enjoy	it.

Center	Closed

WCCC	will	be	closed	on
Monday,	May	27th	in	honor
of	Memorial	Day.	We	would
like	to	thank	all	that	served
for	their	service.

Announcements	and	Reminders
	

Hopefully	the	warmer	weather	will	be	arriving	soon!	Please	dress
your	child	accordingly,	and	apply	sunscreen	in	the	morning	if	you
choose	to	do	so.	Teachers	will	reapply	in	the	afternoon.	If	you
would	like	teachers	to	apply	sunscreen,	please	bring	in	a	bottle
and	sign	a	form	at	the	front	desk.	Thank	you!
	
We	anticipate	some	families	to	be	moving	on	in	the	upcoming
months.	Please	be	sure	to	let	us	know	your	child's	last	day	in	a
timely	manner.	We	require	a	two	week	notice,	but	you	may	let	us
know	well	before	that!



	
Save	the	date:	Graduation	festivities	will	be	held	on	Thursday,
June	12.	More	information	to	come.

As	always,	please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions	or
concerns.
	
Thanks	for	reading.	Have	a	great	week!


